& CME Group

TO: Trading Floor Community

FROM: Global Operations

DATE: 3/2/2020

SUBJECT: Trading Floor Operations Regarding Coronavirus

The health and safety of our CME Group community is a top priority. As such, we continue to monitor
developments with the coronavirus outbreak and are coordinating with government and city officials as
well as CBOT building management to take precautions, respond to the crisis as it evolves, and work to
protect all trading floor participants.

e Anyone working on the trading floor who has visited Asia or Italy in the past few weeks should
contact the Health Care Center. In addition, you and your firms should not host any visitors
from these affected areas [on the trading floor] at this time. If you have questions about
whether your travel prohibits you from the trading floor, please
contactHealthCareCenter@cmegroup.com.

e We continue to have a nurse onsite at the CBOT building, just outside the trading floor entrance,
to manage any health concerns or answer questions from members or their staff who have
traveled to affected areas.

e Hand sanitizers are also stationed throughout the building, and we continue our regular
sanitizing and cleaning practices.

We will continue to provide updates as they are available. In the meantime, we encourage you to have
contingency plans in place so you can connect to CME Globex remotely should the need arise.

Thank you for your support. If you have any additional questions, please reach out
tobcm@cmegroup.com.
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